
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    March 20, 2020 

 

Re:  Orthopedic Injury Clinic Update  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Starting Monday, March 23, 2020, when the hospital has visitor/staff COVID-19 

screening in place we would like to: 
  

- Open the Orthopedic Injury Clinic 8am – 7pm, Monday – Saturday 

- Accepting ANY orthopedic injury, to avoid urgent care, emergency department 

and PCP visits 

- Same location: MOB 3
rd

 Floor (3030 Children’s Way) 

- Patients allowed to arrive with 1 family member 

- Patient/caregiver will be screened prior to visit 

- Appointment is billed as a specialty visit and therefore patient should be aware of 

their own insurance plan/benefits prior to arrival 

- Casting, reduction and XR services available 

- Staffed by NPs, PAs, Orthopedic MDs 

 

Same insurance restrictions of Rady Children Specialty Visits apply. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact CPMG Provider Relations at 

providerrelations@rchsd.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 
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